
ST. JOHNS COUNTY CIVIC ROUNDTABLE
MINUTES OF MEETING

June 9, 2014

The meeting was called to order by President Rick Lofgren at 9:00 
am. 
County Commissioner Cyndi Stevenson was present

The minutes of the May 12, 2014 meeting were accepted as read. 

The treasurer reported a balance of $2061.44 with 10 paid 
members. She encouraged all members to pay their 2014 dues.

Bill McCormick reviewed the results of the county Administrative 
Budget hearing recently completed. Highlights were that the 
county appears to be in good shape financially .  Mary Kohnke 
indicated the record is a good one for the county administration. 
She reviewed several issues including th County Amphitheater, the 
County Golf course, Animal Licensing and a proposed Fire/ 
Rescue boat.
President Lofgren introduced Ms. Julia Marshall with the State of 
Florida Division of Children and Families.  Julia spoke on the new 
ACCESS Florida program. This program allows customers of the 
Department to connect with their public assistance program 
through the internet and to complete on line applications. ( see 
attached).  (Subsequent to her presentation is was discovered that 
residents of Saint Johns County can also access this program 
through the Council on Aging office in Saint Augustine.) 
General discussion followed.
The meeting was adjourned at 10:45 am.
Respectfully submitted,



Ed Olsen
Secretary


